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May is the last big month for OTRA District Ropings! Most districts will be having their 
District Finals and awarding prizes to qualified ropers. To be qualified for District Finals 
prizes, in each roping category, roper must have competed on two different regular season 
dates in that specific district. Remember any member can compete at District Finals, but 
only those qualified can win prizes!!  Be sure to thank your producers and sponsors for 
prizes awarded at District Finals!! 
 
Before we know it, OTRA Finals will be here!! Check out the ads in the current magazine 
issue and watch your mail box for the Finals mailer that will be sent around the middle of 
May.  Every 2012 current member will be sent a mailer. If you choose to pre-enter, make 
sure your partners are doing the same. If you are going to enter on site at the Finals, be 
very aware of the entry deadlines…standard event ropings from the #2.5 and below close 
the night before the roping is held the next day…so be sure to get to Abilene and get set up 
in plenty of time to turn your entries in! 
 
Have a great May and good luck at your District Finals! 
 
 
All our best to all of you,  
         Tim & Whitney McCright                                                                                                                                  


